
THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540 

Telephone-609-924-4400

THE SCHOOL OF HISTORICAL STUDIES December 8̂  1972

Professor Jale inan 
Ehram Yokuşu No. 3 Bebek 
İstanbul, Turkey

Dear Professor inan:

The Faculty o f the School o f H istorical Studies has 
made i t s  decisions about memberships fo r  the coming academic 
year, The applications were unusually numerous, funds and 
space both lim ited , and I  regret very much to have to  t e l i  
you that the Faculty was unable to  grant you membership 
during the year 1973/7U.

Your name has been placed, however, on a short l i s t  
o f a l tem a te s , and there is  some chance that you may be 
appointed to  membership next year. ¥ould you kindly inform 
me vhether you 'wish your name to  be retained on th is lisfc?

S incerely yours.

/iC cT l ■htrt\ l A j t u - h -

Morton ¥hite 
Executive O fficer
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